
Feb 27, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
My name is Roberta Cade. I am more than interested in getting big money out of politics, and therefore I 
encourage you to support HB 2578. 
Small-dollar contribution matches would go a long way to that end. 
Thank you for listening. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Roberta Cade 
306 Idylwood Dr SE 
Salem, OR 97302-5016 
(503) 580-2878 
 
 
 


